Registration Information for Classes at the DAP
Please complete the REGISTRATION FORM and return it with your payment
by mailing or dropping off at the Downtown Art Place.
Downtown Art Place, 111 E Aurora St, Ironwood, Ml 49938
downtownartclasses@gmail.com, www.facebook.com/DowntownArtPlace  https://downtownartplace.com

STUDENT INFORMATION

Name Student: Adult or Age of Child

Parent or Guardian Name

Address City State

Phone Number (in case of emergency

Email address

Health Concerns/Allergies

I, authorize DAP to use any photographs/likeness of me or the above minor child in publication materials, including but not
limited to, newsletters, press releases, annual and grant reports and flyers.

Parent/Guardian Date Signee agrees to hold harmless

Downtown Art Place, all members of DAP Board, and course instructor in the event of any injury or loss

Registration information (add more on back if needed)

Class Date Fee S
Class Date Fee S
Class Date Fee S
Total Enclosed: $ _ (Cash or Checks payable to Downtown Art Place; no credit cards) NO REFUNDS

Pre-register: Due to COVID 19 and the space available in the classroom, class size will be limited. All classes are filled on a
first come first serve basis. Frequently classes fill up. If you/your student has not pre-registered and the class is full, we will
have to turn you away. For this reason, please, pre-register.

Class cancellation: Every class has a minimum required enrollment. If this minimum is not met 3 days prior to the starting
date the class will be cancelled. Students will be notified of cancellations and an equivalent fee class voucher will be
issued. All attempts will be made to contact registrants of cancellations.

Precautions: All teachers are vaccinated. At this time, all students must wear a mask indoors. We will follow the DAP Board
and State of Michigan Guidelines.

Please stay home if you, your child or anyone in the household is sick. Hand sanitizer and disinfectants are available.
Sign-in: For the safety of the students please sign in when entering the classroom. Include an emergency contact number
and who will pick up the student. Please pick up your student promptly when class has ended.

Walk-in: Walk-in students will be accepted depending on space availability.

No refunds will be given for missed classes.
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